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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I disagree with the efforts to
brazenly gerrymander Congressional
maps. These efforts to do Felon in
Chief's bidding, so that he can
further disenfranchise voters and
sway election results in his party's
favor, are very questionable,
unpopular and unnecessary, at the
least.

The democrats who broke quorum have
my full support. I applaud them for
using a legal form of resistance
against this unethical
redistricting.

Republicans, do the right thing and
focus on helping the people of
Texas. Taking away their voice by
diminishing their vote and allowing
legislators to choose their
constituents rather than
constituents choosing their
legislators is not doing the right
thing. It's bending the knee to the
federal administration that
requested five additional party
seats in the Lonestar, "Come and
Take It" state. Don't forget where
you came from and who you represent.
It's the people of this state, not
those in D.C.






